
Lumiere Minutes for November 6, 2023 

Attended by Lisa, Angela and Matt – Renee was not present due to a prior 

commitment. 

Discussion- Our checking account was opened with our one $250 donation.  At the 

moment, Renee is the only signer.  When we really start bringing in money, 

another prong will be added where I will also be a cosigner for larger checks in and 

out. 

It was discussed that we ALL need to seek doners…all of us – I simply cannot do 

this on my own. 

After holiday madness, Brian is going to start a Facebook page for us. 

We discussed “getting us out there” and decided to start doing open readings at 

Matthew’s Honest Cocktails on 2 Sundays in January and 2 Sundays in February. 

Angela will be choosing what is read and deciding on how many “actors” are 

needed.  We are going to set up the reading table wherever Matt wants it to be and 

begin to “entertain”.  Table cards will be out as well as a “donation bucket”.  

Matthew will be advertising this on his social media and Lumiere will be doing 

this as well.  All of our own word of mouth about these events will need to be on 

our own social media as well. The dates for these events will be on January 14th 

and 28th and February 11th and 25th.  I am assuming this will happen around 4:00 

and run for approximately 2 hours. After we do this a few times, I will be 

approaching other restaurateurs in the area and perhaps the local radio station to 

see if there is interest in other venues. 

Angela – please have our first play ready to hand out to whomever you have 

chosen by December 5th. 

Our next board meeting will be held at Matthew’s bar on Tuesday, December 5th 

for more fun than business       time TBA. 

In closing, Angela and Brian and Craig and I will be watching Matt in his role in 

Games Afoot at BTG on Friday, December 1st and I am now officially a Pick a 

Dilly lady as well as in the ensemble of SCC The Music Man. 

Renee we all missed you at this meeting. 

Lisa Notter – Managing Director 

  


